
                    

 

 

Monday 12th May 2025   

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Year 5 Trip to the Sikh Gurdwara 

We are delighted to inform you that a trip has been arranged for all Year 5 pupils to visit the Sikh 

Gurdwara in Hayes Town. Classes 5C and 5R will visit on 19th May 2025 and 5M on 22nd May 

2025. 

The children have been studying Sikhism this year and this trip has been organised to consolidate 

all the learning covered. It will give the children first-hand experience of the Gurdwara where they 

will be able to see the Guru Granth Sahib and visit the langar where they will be invited to try some 

vegetarian food.   

Pupils are required to wear full school uniform and will need to bring a headscarf or a bandanna to 

put on when entering the Gurdwara. The children will leave school promptly at 9am and arrive back 

at school for lunch. Anyone not attending will continue with their usual school day. There is no cost 

for this visit.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or your child’s Class 

Teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. S. Moxon  

Head of Year 5 

 

 


